
 

 

 

 

BSI Committee Recommendation: 

 
The BSI Committee recommends that the permanent coordination of Basic 

Skills at MPC be the shared responsibility of an administrator and a 

basic skills faculty member.  The BSI committee understands that the 

manner and compensation for such an arrangement is a negotiable item. 

 


